
“Loving God, loving people, and inviting all to do the same”

Sunday, October 6, 2024, 9:00-10:15 am

Worship & Learning
Communion
In remembrance of Me… 1 Corinthians 11:23-26

“You are invited to participate in communion, if you are walking in
faithfulness to God and have professed Jesus as your Savior and Lord.
We share the bread, in remembrance of His broken body. We share
the cup, in remembrance of His blood shed for our redemption of sins.”

Today’s Sermon
Rich Nolt, “Together as one”, 1 Corinthians 12:1-12

Next Sunday: Calvin Bucher, a message from 1 Corinthians 12:12-31

Connecting after today’s service… 10:30-11:15 am

❖ Sermon Reflections & Prayer in the Schoolhouse (all ages)
❖ Adult Sunday School in the church basement.

Opportunity To Be Involved
Crossings Youth Taco Stand at Manheim Farm Show
October 7-11, come out to the Manheim Farm Show

and enjoy a “walking taco”. The Taco Stand profits

support the Crossings Youth Group as well as several

ministries to be determined by the youth and advisors.

Thanks to all the Crossings CC and Hernley MC

volunteers who are serving at the stand this week!

Women’s Bible Study- A Study of Psalms 23
Saturday morning 8:30am-10:00am

October 19 and November 2, 16

Contact Tina Snyder with questions.
Continental Breakfast ~ Conversations with other Women ~ Connection with God

2024-2025 Crossings YOUTH
Youth Sunday School TODAY: Sunday, Oct. 6,

10:30-11:30am, at the Schoolhouse

Youth Group (lunch & Fall Party): Sunday, Oct. 20,

11:30am-2:00pm, at the Schoolhouse

LMC- Manheim/Lebanon Bishop Discernment Team
The Bishop Discernment team is requesting concerted prayer regarding

their search for a Bishop or a team of Bishops to replace Dave Musser.

Dave's service as Bishop will end on Dec. 31, 2024.

Support for storm victims in North Carolina

Mennonite Disaster Service (MDS) volunteers are in western North Carolina
responding to the impacts of Hurricane Helene with equipment to move
debris, mud, and downed trees. MDS is accepting donations for the recovery
effort.
Please pray for the people impacted by the hurricane and the volunteers as
they respond. Visit MDS.org to see the latest volunteer needs or to make a
donation. Check donations can be mailed to Mennonite Disaster Service, 583
Airport Road, Lititz, PA 17543. Write “Hurricane Helene” on the memo line.
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Sunday Worship Zoom Connection
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or phone 1-646-558-8656 (Meeting ID 896-5574-6433)


